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1. June 2, 7pm, North Bethlehem firehouse on Russell Road--presentation on
the proposed improvements for Schoolhouse, Krumkill and Russell Road. $4.5
millions.
2 Near where I live there were two car breakins and stuff stolen. Once
again-be watchful and help your neighbors and call 911 if you see
soemthing suspicious.
3. Received a letter from New York Department of Transportation concerning
sound barriers along the Northway to protect the homes on Providence,
Mercer, Warren and Laughlin. In essence the letter said--there is no money
and the benefit cost analysis does not indicate that the barriers would be
cost effective--which might mean that if we can get an appropriation then
something might happen. This calls for some more letter writing I think.
4. There is a public meeting for the Assocation on Thursday June 9 at 7pm
at the Holiday Inn, Scott Bowman of the Western Turnpike Rescue Squad will
be the featured speaker.
5. At that same meeting there will be elections of Association officers.
Nominations can be sent to me if you are interested in serving.
6. Supervisor Runion received from the Thruway Authority a summary of the
hearings that were held and that many of us attended--he shared this with
me--it is avilable on the Thruway web page--it essentially says that the
widening of the section of the Thruway from Exit 23 to Exit 24 is
proceeding into the EIS phase. Nothing about the flyover.
Thanks.
Don Reeb
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